STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT Ll

§

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

2040 S. PACHECO
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87505
(505) 827-7131

March 7, 1995

Consolidated Qil & Gas, Inc. g;ﬁ__*, (:i)‘rf_so l',’);j‘\.f:'jc
410 17th Street - Suite 2300 ST, 8
Denver, Colorado 80202

Attention: Alan C. Harrison

RE: Federal "32-6-9" Well No. 1 (API No. 30-045-27535)
Section 9, Township 32 North, Range 6 West, NMPM,
San Juan County, New Mexico.

Dear Mr. Harrison:

The Division received your letter dated February 28, 1995 with an enclosed land plat and
signed waivers. The attached plat does not identify the operator or owner of an undrilled lease
to the north in Sections 23 and 24 in Colorado. As stated in the Division’s letter of February 1,
1995 all such parties to the east, northeast, and north of the drilling tract for the subject well were
to be contacted.

Please resubmit a corrected plat showing this information and if necessary please notify
those parties of Consolidated’s intent.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact Michael E. Stogner,
Engineer in Santa Fe at (505) 827-8185.

Sincerely,

Michael E. Stogner
Chief Hearing Officer/Engineer

MES/kv

cc: Qil Conservation Division - Aztec
William J. LeMay, Director - OCD, Santa Fe



